
 

 

 
 
Technology and Business: Integrated Education (TWIND) 
 
 
The proposal for “Technology and Business: Integrated Education (TWIND)” submitted by the Chair 
of Business and Economic Education (Prof. Dr. Christian Dormann, Dr. Christiane Kuhn, Prof. Dr. Olga 
Zlatkin-Troitschanskaia) and its partners was positively evaluated in the Teacher Training Quality 
Campaign jointly funded by the German federal and state governments.  
 
Over the next four years, JGU will receive EUR 1.2 million to develop and sustainably establish 
teaching-learning approaches and tools for vocational teacher training. In total, the collaborative 
project of JGU Mainz, Technische Universität Darmstadt, Universität Kassel und Pädagogische 
Hochschule Schwäbisch Gmünd receives EUR 2.4 million.  
 
The TWIND project develops and establishes digital teaching-learning approaches and tools for the 
effective initial and continuing education of prospective teachers at vocational schools. It aims to 
interlink economic, technical and general education didactics. 
 
Contact: 
Dr. Christiane Kuhn 
e-mail: christiane.kuhn@uni-mainz.de  
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